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NMPF Reaction to Introduction of Goodlatte-Scott Dairy Freedom Act 
From Jerry Kozak, President and CEO, NMPF: 

 
“Goodlatte and Scott’s misnamed Dairy Freedom Act is nothing more than an unacceptable 
attempt by dairy processors to assure themselves access to a sea of taxpayer-subsidized cheap 
milk. Congress rejected this approach last year, and should do so again this year. 
 
“What processors claim is a compromise is nothing more than a costly ruse that will hurt 
farmers and taxpayers alike. 
 
“Because it features no mechanism to put the brakes on potential excess milk production, it 
offers dairy processors an over-abundant, cheap milk supply that will help their corporations’ 
bottom lines, while ensuring that farmers are underpaid for the milk they produce. Dairy 
processors are simply trying to have taxpayers make up the difference. 
 
“The market stabilization program in the Dairy Security Act that was approved last year by both 
the House and Senate Agriculture Committees makes our program cost-effective. Creating an 
effective, voluntary participation program supported by dairy farmers from coast to coast most 
certainly is the business of the federal government. That program is the Dairy Security Act, not 
this dairy processor-backed Trojan Horse.” 
 

### 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation, based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s 30 cooperatives produce 
the majority of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of more than 32,000 dairy producers on Capitol Hill 
and with government agencies. Visit www.nmpf.org for more information. 
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